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MEMORANDUM 
HR# 53-22 

December 8, 2022 

TO: DHRM Listserv Recipients 

FROM: Mandee Bowsmith, Administrator Mandee Bowsmith
Division of Human Resource Management  

SUBJECT:  CANCELLATION – December 9, 2022 Personnel Commission Meeting 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Personnel Commission meeting scheduled for Friday, 
December 9, 2022, will be cancelled. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may be causing. 

Thank you. 
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